
 

 

Any contents left behind 
will be removed from 
the lockers, by Concor-
dia, after that date.  
 
To claim your  removed 
items please contact  
Concordia Security    Ser-
vices at  780 479-8761 or 
in person and present 
your Concordia    I.D.   

April 13th, 2015 

 Issue#28 Vol.5 
CONCORDIA WEEKLY NEWSLETTER 

  INSIDE THIS EDITION: 
 
 

 Residence Assistants Wanted 

 Arts Students– Upgrade to a 4 Year Degree 

 Spring/Summer Fine Arts Courses 

 English – Spring/Summer Courses 

 Register Now for Fall/ Winter Semesters 

 Extended Library Hours 

 Looking for Work? Join Job Club 

 Online Job Posting 

 Bella Voce Concordia-April 17th 

 The Earth Adorned– April 19th 

 Convocation– May 9th 

SALE
All Concordia University College of Alberta 
Clothing & Souvenir Logo Items
April 7th – April 24th 2015
*Some Exceptions Apply

50% OFF 

 

Noon Hour Prayer 
 

12:00 - 12:20 pm 

Prayer Chapel 

April 13-21 
 

During final exams a brief time of prayer and 

devotion will be offered at noon each day in 

Concordia's prayer chapel 
 

Come join us! 

EMPTY YOUR LOCKERS 

Lockers rented for the past Fall & Winter 
Semesters, must have their contents   re-
moved by April 30, 2015.  

Items not claimed by May 30, 2015 will 
be disposed of. 



 

 



 

 

 

  

Arts Students: 
Upgrade to a 4-year Degree! 

 
 

Students completing Concordia's 3-year Bachelor of Arts      

program now have the opportunity to upgrade to a 4-year     

degree while continuing to study the disciplines of their 

choice. 

 

Concordia's new 'General Studies' program enables       

students  to earn a 4-year BA by completing any two Arts 

concentrations. The General Studies program offers       

students the opportunity to move forward with their educa-

tion, and more flexibility in their major/concentration     

selections. 

 

For students having a hard time deciding between two  

majors for a 4-year degree (and not wanting to complete a 

double    major), the General Studies program allows them 

to complete a dual concentration, which requires fewer   

courses in each  area of study. 

 

This program is also beneficial to students who are in the    

middle of a 3-year BA and want to stay for a fourth year, 

but do not have the requirements for a 4-year degree in 

their area of study. Students may find it easier to apply 

their completed courses to another concentration, which 

can be completed in their fourth year.  

 

Visit the Welcome Centre for more info. 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 

 

 

EXTENDED LIBRARY HOURS 



 

 

 

Online Job Postings for Concordia Students and Graduates 

 

 

 

 

Did you know you can search job postings online using Online Services for Students? 

Don’t miss out. 

To search job postings: 

 Login to Online Services 

 Select Resources & Requests from the drop down menu 

 Click Job Postings 

Please note that some employers do not create online job postings. Check out the Job 

Postings binder at Career Services (L358). 

 

 

 

 

Online Job Postings for Concordia Students and Graduates 

 

 

 

 

 

Did you know you can search job postings online using Online Services for Students? 

Don’t miss out. 

To search job postings: 

 Login to Online Services 

 Select Resources & Requests from the drop down menu 

 Click Job Postings 

 

Please note that some employers do not create online job postings. Check out the Job 

Postings binder at Career Services (L358). 

 

 

Looking for Work? 

Join Job Club 
 

Get help with: 
 

 

Job Club meets Wednesday mornings throughout  

May and June from 9am – 10:30am. 
 

   For more information and to sign up, contact Philipa Hardy (L358) 
   Phone: (780)378-8461 or Email: careerservices@concordia.ab.ca 

Cover Letters      Job Search       Resumes     Portfolio     
Interviewing Skills     Networking Skills      Negotiating Skills 

mailto:careerservices@concordia.ab.ca


 

 



 

 



 

 

The Concordia Students' Association along with the Board of Governors, faculty 
and staff of Concordia look forward to celebrating your success with you! 
 
This year the CSA (Concordia Students’ Association) and Concordia will be having 
a reception for all graduates and their families and friends immediately following 
the Convocation ceremony, 4:00 pm to 6:00 pm. This standing reception will be 
replacing the sit down banquet we (CSA) have previously hosted.    
 
Take the time to celebrate with your fellow graduates and the faculty and staff 
of Concordia. There will be free food, a cash bar, and a professional photo-booth 
for you and your family. 
 
For more information on Convocation and Graduation, please visit:        
http://graduation.concordia.ab.ca/  
 
For information on the Graduates' Reception and Tips and tricks for Convocation, 
please visit: http://www.ourcsa.ca/graduation.html  
 
If you have any questions please email convocation@concordia.ab.ca 
 
Thank you, 
Concordia Students' Association 

Spring Convocation 
May 9th, 2015 

http://www.ourcsa.ca/graduation.html

